DIVISION OF STUDENT AFFAIRS
UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, SANTA BARBARA

GIFT FORM

YES, we would like to make a charitable gift to the Dream Scholars Fund!

[] $5,000%* []$2,500** []$1,000** []%$500 []$100 []$50 []%$25 []Other:

**Gifts of $2,500 and greater are considered Ambassadors for Student Affairs member gifts
Gifts of $1,000 and greater are considered Chancellor’s Council member gifts.
Both levels come with a range of benefits.

Names (as they should appear in printed material):

We wish to remain anonymous.

Address: City, State, Zip:

Telephone: Email:

GIFT PAYMENT OPTIONS:

Enclosed please find a check payable to the UC Santa Barbara Foundation with
“Dream Scholars Fund” written in the memo line

Matching gift employer name:
Matching gift form enclosed: (O Yes (O No

In addition to cash gifts, we would be pleased to discuss additional charitable giving with you, including in-kind
donations, planned giving, gifts of stock and securities, and/or sponsorships from businesses and organizations.

Please mail this form to: Contact information:

Student Affairs Grants and Development Catherine Boyer, Executive Director
University of California, Santa Barbara Student Affairs Grants and Development
Santa Barbara, CA 93106-5015 (805) 893-5037 ~ catherine.bover@sa.ucsb.edu

It is the policy of the University of California, Santa Barbara, and the UC Santa Barbara Foundation that a modest portion
of gifts and/or the income from gifts may be used to defray the costs of raising and administering funds (currently 6%).



